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At the end of May, this is the count of booklets still to come:

Entry   6
Labour & Delivery   9
Neonatal 46
Maternal Complications 45

We know that that this very good rate of return is due to the high level of interest and support
and we appreciate this response. If you have any booklets outstanding, please fax the pages or
send them by courier right away.

We are also very grateful for the quick replies we have been getting to recent queries on these
last cases. Please keep this up so that we can move forward to the analysis as soon as possible.

Collaborators’ Meeting planned
for September 8-10, 2000 in Toronto
Information packages have been sent by mail or courier. Please let us
know soon if you are coming, and then return the detailed reply sheets by
August 1.

We have planned a pretty full agenda, but built in some time for
relaxation and lots of discussion with your colleagues. We look forward to seeing you then.
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(Our apologies, by the way for the ‘typo’ on the first page of the general information sheets. The meeting dates
are September 8, 9 and 10. Not ‘May’.)

Reminder page!

… about the return of data booklets and queries:

DO NOT use regular mail or
airmail.

Please use courier or fax. If possible, respond to queries by email.

… about the Follow-up:

The 3 Month Postpartum and the 2 Year (ASQ) Follow-ups should go on as before.
This part of the trial continues. These questionnaires can be returned to us by your
usual method. It is not necessary to send them by fax or courier.

… about the meeting plans for this year:

The meeting planned for September 3 in Washington DC, in conjunction with
FIGO, has been cancelled. We are having the full Collaborators’ Meeting in
Toronto (September 8-10) instead.

We’re ready and waitin g…
As soon as your data booklets and
query responses are complete,
send them to us by courier, fax or
email.


